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Comments: I would like to see more forest management and logging.  Logging would give the County more

money.  The Kalama fire, went from a smoldering fire, to a full on forest fire.  This shouldn't have happened.  The

81 Road in Cowlitz County is a highly traveled road that is falling apart.  This road includes Lake Merrill

enthusiasts, Kalama Horse Camp campers, Kalama Falls hikers, Blue Lake, Goat Marsh, independent campers

along with drivers making the loop to the Ape Caves.   The forest service should do more maintenance on this

road for the safety of all drivers.  Please don't wait until there's another fire!!   


